
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Year 5 Family Lunch  
 
We are very proud of our lunchtime ‘Bistro’ facilities and the wonderful meals that 
our cook, Mrs. Brown, serves on a daily basis.  We are, therefore, delighted to be 
able to invite you, as Parents/Carers, and other family members, to join your child 
for a school lunch.  Our Year 5 Family lunch will take place on Thursday 8th December 
2016 between 12pm and 1pm, and the cost will be £3.30 per adult and £2.10 for 
children. The Family Lunch menu will be: 
  

Sausage; Veggie burger, Creamed Potato and Seasonal Vegetables 
Wellington Fudge and custard 

 
If you would like to take part in our Family Lunch, please complete the slip below 
and return to school, with payment, by Friday 25th November. 
 
We very much hope you are able to join us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs. Cathy Logan 
Headteacher 
 

 
Yr 5 FAMILY LUNCH 
 
Pupil Name……………………………………………………  Class …………………………………………. 
 
Number of Child Meals …………………… Number of Adult Meals ………………………….. 
 
Total amount included ………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………….  Date ………………………………………… 
 


